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From: "Impey. Patrice" <Patrice.Impey@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL @vancouver.ca>
"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" <CMCG@vancouver.ca>
Date: 3/22/2016 10:18:59 AM
Subject: FW: Police Encourage Vigilance Following Attacks in Brussels

Dear Mayor and Council,
For your information, the following is a release from VPD to the public regarding the attacks in Brussels.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,
Patrice Impey
Acting City Manager
604-603-5314

From: FINCHAM, Randy
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 9:57 AM
Subject: Police Encourage Vigilance Following Attacks in Brussels

Police Encourage Vigilance Following Attacks in Brussels

Vancouver — Police are encouraging the public and business owners and operators to remain vigilant following this morning’s attacks

in Brussels, Belgium.

The threat level in Canada remains at medium. There is currently no specific threat to Vancouver or the Lower Mainland.

We continue to work closely with our policing partners, including the RCMP, the Integrated National Security Enforcement Teams

(INSET), the Metro Vancouver Transit Police and other municipal police agencies.

“We all have a role to play in keeping British Columbians safe,” says VPD spokesperson, Sergeant Randy Fincham. “Vigilance is the key

to everyone’s safety.”

The Vancouver Police Department will be deploying additional police resources throughout the city, following this morning’s attacks.

Anyone who sees what appears to be unusual or suspicious activity is encouraged to report it to their local police.

Anyone with information regarding terrorist activity in Canada is encouraged to call the RCMP National Security Information Network at

1-800-420-5805.

-30-
Operation Securus

For more information, visit Operation Securus at:

http://vancouver.ca/police/assets/pdf/brochures/operation-securus.pdf

Www.operationsecurus.ca

RANDY FINCHAM
PUBLIC AFFAIRS
VANCOUVER POLICE DEPARTMENT | Beyond the Call

T 604.717.3679
E randy.fincham@vpd.ca
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